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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Tuesday June 4, 2013 

 

County Road 65  

Closing in preparation of Bridge Replacement 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be clearing and 

grubbing in the area of BR 65-1.85 along County Road 65 between Township 

Road 295 and State Route 508 over the Stony Creek within Miami Township.   

 

The work will begin on Thursday, June 6, 2013 and will continue through 

Thursday, June 13, 2013, weather permitting.  The roadway will be closed to all 

traffic between the hours of 7:30 am and 4:30 pm.   Please plan alternate routing. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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